
Prayer Items 

1. Praise the Lord. Pastor Lee has been discharged from the hospital and he is now 
resting at the parsonage. Please continue to pray for a complete recovery and 
pray for Mrs. Joyce. We are thankful for seeing Christ' love overflowing among us 
during this very difficult time. 

2. The second wave of the epidemic is spreading in Southeast Asia, including India, 
Singapore and other places. Pray that God will protect the government and people 
and bring the situation under control as soon as possible. 

3. Please pray for all of our children, whether they are at work or school, that God 
protect their hearts and minds. Pray for the summer off-school time for all kids, 
that they will have an enjoyable and refreshing summertime. Pray that God will 
strengthen the faith of young people so that they hold to the faith firmly and will 
also be able to influence the young people around them 

4. Pray for this year's Vacation Bible Camp. This year's theme is, "i Wonder" and the 
dates are from 8/3 through 8/7. Pray that God will use this opportunity to bring 
many new families and their kids to Jesus. Please pray for co-workers for strength 
and wisdom. 

5. Please continue praying for Board coworkers and their families, for wisdom, 
strength, confidence and love to serve Him courageously in the midst of the 
pandemic. Pray also for the unity and support of their families. 

6. Please pray for all of our church's Life Groups, Bible Studies and ministries. Pray 
for wisdom, strength and creativity as we begin this New Year, still affected by the 
pandemic. 

7. Please pray for the Care Ministry of our church! During the 2021 epidemic, there 
are many opportunities for brothers and sisters to show more care for newcomers 
and also for those who have not been regularly joining in fellowship.  Pray that 
we'll grow in care for one another, be inspired to love, and that we'll encourage 
one another toward living out the life of Christ. 

8. Please continue to pray for the new co-workers of UConn, as this year is faced 
with airport pick-up, time constraints, covid recurrence and many other difficulties. 
May God rise more co-works to serve together. We thank God that the Seeds 
Fellowship has resumed on Saturday, and the co-workers team is formed. 

9. Please pray for those who are currently looking for jobs and those who are feeling 
the pressure of financial challenges. Pray that these brothers and sisters will come 
before God to seek His comfort and wisdom. 

10. Please pray for all the various missionaries and missions endeavors we support, 
including the UConn outreach, Pastor Achara and her work with the Thai School 
in Khaolak, Pastor Rebecca Mao and COCM in England/Europe, Dann and 
Tammy Johnson with Envision in Atlanta, and Bob and Molly and their family. 

11. Please pray for Pastor Achara and her work with the Khaolak Christian School for 
children.  Pastor Achara has just travelled back to Thailand; please pray for health, 
safety, strength, and God's favor on her ministry there. 

12. Please pray for Sister Fellowship’s Book Reading session so that it will be up to 
God’s will and pleasing to Him. Also pray that Sister Fellowship will be pleasing in 

Lord’s heart， and blessed by the Spirit so that sisters will seek and grow and to 

love Lord and love each other more deeply. 

13. Please pray for Joyce Shimu and her evangelism training for the sisterfellowhip 
on 8/4 and 8/18. May it be pleased with God and bless this training and all 
participants will be filled with the Holy Spirit, be equipped to spread the gospel of 
the Lord! Also pray for invitation of more people to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Serve God with your gifts 
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Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
English Worship Service 

 

August 1st, 2021, 11:30 a.m 

 
Psalm 9:1-2 

 
1 I will give thanks to you, Lord, with all my heart; I will tell of all your wonderful 
deeds.2 I will be glad and rejoice in you; I will sing the praises of your name, O 
Most High. 

***  

➢ GATHERING TOGETHER IN GOD’s PRESENCE 

❖  Call to Worship (Psalm 9:1-2) 

❖  Praise and Worship in Song 

❖  Pastoral Prayer 

❖  Greeting One Another 

  
➢ HEARING AND CELEBRATING GOD’S WORD 

❖  Message - She Gave What She Had (Dr Bryan Widbin) 

❖  Scripture Reading (Luke 21:1-4) 

  

➢ RESPONDING WITH THANKSGIVING 

❖  Song of Response 

❖  Holy Communion 

❖  Prayer for Tithes and Offerings 

  
➢ BEING SENT TO LOVE AND SERVE 

❖  Community Life 

❖  Benediction 

 

 

 

 

*** 

Theme verse for August, 2021 

Mark 10:45 
For even the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve, and to give 

his life as a ransom for many.” 

1. We welcome everyone to worship God with us this morning.  May peace be with 
you and your family.   

2. Sincere thanks to Dr Bryan Widbin for coming to speak with us today! May our 
Lord bless him & his loved ones richly. 

3. Please pray for this year’s Vacation Bible Camp starting Aug 3 Tues. May our 
good Lord bless every aspect of the event & everyone involved, helpers as well 
as participating children & their families. May His name be made known! 

4. Please pray for this year’s short term mission trip to Atlanta, GA. Our youth will 
work with Dann and Tammy Johnson at the Atlanta Envision site from 8/7-8/14. 
Pray for the hearts of our team to be prepared for serving the Lord. 

5. Children's Church has returned to meeting in-person, Sunday 10:00am-11:15am. 
We welcome you and your child to return to church in person.  Your child can still 
participate remotely if you choose. There is no nursery service at this time.  Please 
check in your email in-box for an email sent June 4 for additional details or contact 
Liam Lam. 

6. Children / Youth Parenting Seminar in Mandarin - 8/15 and 9/12 at 4:00 pm to 
5:30 pm. The topics are “How to project a positive image in front of your children” 
and “Yes or No – how to manage your children’s game playing?”. Please register 
at CACW.org. 

7. Renovation work in our sanctuary is complete.  We thank Martin Jer for his 
extremely hard work on this project, along with the others who helped to make it 
happen.  We are very glad to be worshipping in person once again--and we warmly 
invite you to join us. 

8. Our church has been looking for ways to extend compassionate and gospel-
centered support to those in India and Southeast Asia who are currently struggling 
so severely with COVID. We will be channeling our giving through our 
denomination’s “India Relief” effort, as well as through the ministry of Madan Valvi, 
the Indian missionary we regularly support. If you feel led to contribute through 
CACW, please mark your donation “India Relief." 

9. Career Transition Support Group: A forum for prayer, resource sharing, and skill 
development for church members and friends who are actively or intersted in 
looking for jobs.  Please contact brother Leslie (shihleslie@gmail.com) for details. 

10. It has been a joy each week to see our CACW family coming back and worshipping 
together each Sunday. However, to ensure everybody's health, please continue 
to pre-register, wear masks and keep social distances. 

 
Church Prayer, Fellowship & Sunday School 

Weekly church prayer: every Wed at 8pm via Zoom. Contact 
pastoralan@cacw.org or pastorpablo@cacw.org for details. 

English Adult Sunday School has started video series "Drive Thru History - 
Ends of the World" every Sun 10:00am via Zoom. All are welcomed! Contact: Te 
Chan (teshun@gmail.com) 

English Bible Study Fellowship is studying the book of Revelation via Zoom 
every Fri at 7:45pm. Contact: cacwbiblestudy@yahoo.com 

Saturday Youth Fellowship: Junior & Senior High - Every Sat at 5pm. Contact: 
Pastor Pablo (pastorpablo@cacw.org) 

 

Announcements 

mailto:pastoralan@cacw.org
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